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June 12, 2023

Re: David's Bridal LLC

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter is to advise you in accordance with the requirements of the federal Worker

Adjustment and Retraining Notification Act and any similar state or local law (collectively, the
"WARN Acts") that there has been a change in the anticipated termination date of employees

within your jurisdiction. To the extent that these layoffs constitute a covered event under the

WARN Acts, tills letter is intended to fulfill the requirements imposed under such laws, but by

providing this information, David's Bridal, LLC (the "Company") does not admit that such laws

apply or that notice is required.

As you are aware, on April 13, 2023, you received a WARN notice from the Company,

which stated that the Company anticipates that employees within your jurisdiction will be
terminated on a date between June 12, 2023, and August 11, 2023. Due to the various

requirements recently imposed by the bankruptcy court, the Company now anticipates that
employees within your jurisdiction will be terminated on a date between August 20,2023 and

September 2, 2023.

The information contained in this letter is based on the best information available to the

Company at this time.

Respectfully,
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Andrea Dauphinee

Senior Vice President, Human Resources

David's Bridal, LLC


